
 

This is to certify that 

The City of Fort Lauderdale  

Parks and Recreation Department 

is a recipient of a Let’s Play Construction Grant  

from Dr Pepper Snapple Group 

 

Congratulations on your wonderful achievement. 

Your incredible efforts are helping to bring play back 

into the lives of children. 

 

David Flanigan 
Director of Operations 

for Program Management 

Greg Artkop 
Director of Corporate Affairs 

for Dr Pepper Snapple Group 


